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Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash, and Members of the Committee,  

 

I support Senate Bill 427 to safeguard streamflows in water right transfers. Close the 

loop hole and prevent low water levels in stream that can hurt fish, impair water 

quality, and decrease scenic and recreation values.  

 

As a resident of the Upper Deschutes, I know all to well the problems associated with 

low water levels. Please protect what natural resources we have left here in Oregon, 

so that we may all enjoy these resources into the future.  

 

Sincerely,  

Elisabeth 

Bend, Oregon 


